
Monday, February 25th 
 
STAFF REMINDER:  There is a short meeting today after school in Room 801 (Mr. 
Gustas' room) for anyone interested in hearing from our LCTA L.A.T. Team.  All staff is 
welcome.   
 
Clark Track:  There is a track call-out meeting tomorrow right after school in the 
LGI. 
 
Yearbook Committee: There will be a meeting this Wednesday, February 27, in 
Mrs. Nelson's room at 8:00 am.   
 
Chess Club:  There will be a meeting this Wednesday morning, February 27th, in room 
607 from 8:00 until 8:30.  All permission slips & fees for the tournament are due at this 
meeting.   
Girls on the Run:  Program registration is now open for the spring session of Girls on 
the Run at Clark!  The program is open to 5th grade girls and will be first come first 
served.  The girls will meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 3:45-5:00, starting March 
5th.  Registration is online at Girls on the Run Program Registration 
(www.gotrofnwi.org).  If you have any questions, please contact Coach Sharon at 
219/614-8372. 
 
ATTENTION 5th GRADE FAMILIES:   Instrument registration and selection for next 
year's beginning band is Tuesday, February 26th, for current 5th graders planning to 
take band in 6th grade.  Times vary by instrument choice.  A packet of information will 
be sent home with students today.   We look forward to seeing you. 
 

http://www.gotrofnwi.org/

